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The 38th annual NeighborWorks Week was held June 5-12, uniting NeighborWorks network organizations across 
the nation in celebration of our local communities. This annual event also highlights the deep commitment all of 
our organizations have to creating opportunities for people to live in homes they can afford, improve their lives, 
and strengthen their communities. 
 
As part of the celebration, NeighborWorks America offers grants for participating organizations. NeighborWorks 
Montana chose to dedicate the grant to a project at Pleasant Park Resident Owned Community (ROC) that will help 
aid their community communication with the addition of a weather-proof message center. Pleasant Park is one of 
the newest ROCs in Montana, having become resident owned in September 2020. The addition of this message 
center will be a valuable resource for community engagement! 
 
In addition to the many unique events held during the week, the NeighborWorks America network also welcomed 
eight new affiliates bringing the network to 247 organizations! You can learn more about the newest organizations 
be clicking their names above. 

Newest NeighborWorks America Affiliates 
• Oweesta, Longmont, CO 
• Lakota Funds, Kyle, SD 
• Renew Indianapolis, Indianapolis, IN 
• Piedmont Housing Alliance,  

Charlottesville, VA 
• Mission Economic Development Agency, 

San Francisco, CA 
• HACE, Philadelphia, PA 
• Quest Community Development  

Organization, Atlanta, GA 
• Gulf Coast Housing Partnership,  

New Orleans, LA 

https://www.oweesta.org/
https://lakotafunds.org/
https://renewindy.org/
https://piedmonthousingalliance.org/
https://piedmonthousingalliance.org/
https://medasf.org/
https://www.haceonline.org/
https://www.questcommunities.org/
https://www.questcommunities.org/
https://www.questcommunities.org/

